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UAA Alaska Airlines Sports Arena Project Information Item 
 
PROJECT UPDATE 
Kittelson & Associates has completed the draft Traffic Management Plan for the Alaska Airlines 
Center and have submitted the plan to the Municipality.  Tentative approval has been received 
from MOA Traffic and it has been forwarded to the Anchorage Police Dept. for further review.   
Minor landscaping punch list items at the new Elmore roundabout will be completed this spring 
when the roadwork on Sharon Gagnon Lane/Health Drive and new parking lot completion are 
scheduled to commence.  
 
Twenty one contract modifications have now been issued and fully executed since reconciliation 
of the final $86M GMP contract.  Total GMP contract currently stands at approximately $88.1M.  
The bid documents included a total of over 40 Additive Alternates and these alternates have been 
prioritized by the Athletic Dept. and the project Team.  No additional alternates have been 
incorporated into the project since the last update.  There is approximately $247,000 remaining 
from the original $1.3M Contractors contingency.  Approximately $450,000 is remaining in the 
Owners construction contingency.  
 
In an effort to maximize building space and to offset anticipated operating costs a process is 
underway to convert the Mezzanine area Meeting Rooms, Storage, and Catering Storage rooms 
into a fully functional, revenue producing restaurant/brew pub.  Preliminary construction 
estimates based on DD documents indicate the $1.4M budget anticipated by the Food Service 
Vendor is viable and the procurement process is currently being re
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Overall percentage of construction completion is approximately 78%. 
 




